
 
 

August 4, 2018 
 
Hello Area 20 Committee: 
 
Welcome everyone.  I hope that you are having a very good summer. 
 
On June 20, 2018 I attended a meeting in District 20 with Robert M., our Answering 
Service Committee Area Chair.  Both Robert and I talked about our individual service 
work and why we continue to serve the fellowship.  After the meeting there was good 
fellowship with pizza.  
 
Last week I e-mailed all of the District Committee Members and their Alternate the 
contributions for the groups in their districts.  If you did not receive my e-mail please let 
me know. 
 
I am looking forward to attending the Area 21 State Conference in Decatur, IL on August 
17th through the 19th and also the East Central Regional Conference in Kalamazoo, MI on 
August 24th through 26th. 
 
Thank you for allowing me to serve.  I’m looking forward to these two events. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Marilyn F. – Area 20 
Alternate Delegate – Panel 68 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


